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February 20, 2020 

 

Hans Brand 

3615 Foothill Road 

Carpinteria, CA 93013 

 

SUBJECT: ADDRESS, APN NO. 005-280-041, ACCOUNT NO. 18-180461-02 & 18-180461-03, INTENT TO 

SERVE 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Please be advised, this parcel is within the jurisdiction of Carpinteria Valley Water District and therefore is 

entitled to District water service in accordance with District Rules and Regulations. Currently the District is 

in a Stage I Drought Emergency; for more information on Ordinance 15-2, please visit the District website 

www.cvwd.net. 

 

This letter is good for one year from the date of the letter.  

 

The subject parcel is currently served by two 2” meters. The following are District’s conditions for 

continued service: 

• Both meters shall maintain backflow protection in compliance with District Standards as published 

at www.cvwd.net  

• One meter is currently turned off and locked due to not having a functional or compliant backflow 

device. In order to restore service the backflow device needs to be brought into compliance.  

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 805-684-2816 ext 103.  

 

Regards, 

Carpinteria Valley Water District 

 
Tim Beaman, P.E. 

Associate Engineer 

http://www.cvwd.net/
http://www.cvwd.net/

